
  

 

Dear Campers and Parents, 

We are so excited that you have chosen 4-H Camp!   

 
Here’s some stuff you should know! Please read this entire letter 
and contact me at koreilly@ucanr.edu if you have any questions! 

 
 

Campers must have a properly signed medical release form to attend camp 

You can print out a form and bring it (http://cetehama.ucanr.edu/files/243151.pdf ) or you 
can fill one out when you drop your child off. 

Please be sure to sign in only one place– consent or non consent, signing both places makes 

it useless!   

 

ARRIVING AT CAMP: 

 Campers can be dropped off at Camp TimberWolf from 3-3:30pm on Monday the 19th.  

 

PICKING UP CAMPERS AT THE END OF CAMP: 

Pick up campers between 10:00 A.M. - 11:00 A.M. Friday, June 23rd , 2017.  No lunch will be 

served.   

 

MEDICATION: 

Send only the quantity of medication required for use at camp in an up to date, properly labeled 

pharmacy bottle(s). Place all containers in a ziplock bag with the camper’s name on it. All 

medication must be turned over to the Camp Nurse upon arrival at camp. Do not mix pills in one 

container. 

 

THINGS TO BRING: 

  
2 dozen cookies  

Sleeping bag or blankets 

 mattress pad*, 

 pillow,  

Five days of clothing (no laundry facilities available)  

Swim suit and towel 

Warm pajamas 

Water bottle with your name on it 
Mess kit (can be purchased at American Valley Hardware, Reno stores or Amazon.com) 

An outfit for the dance (optional) 

Heavy jacket and sweatshirts  (It was COLD at camp last year!!!!!) 

2 pairs of shoes suitable for hiking and sports activities  

Towel, washcloth, soap etc 

Toiletries (toothpaste, toothbrush, shampoo) 
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Sun screen, insect repellent (non spray) 

Flashlight and extra batteries 

Fishing pole and tackle (optional) 

A white or light colored plain t-shirt for a crafts project (may be new or old) 

*Campers must bring their own sleeping pads. 
  

DO NOT BRING: 

CELL PHONES OR ANY ELECTRONIC DEVICES– we will confiscate any devices. 

(Counselors may have possession of a cell phone ONLY for the purpose of telling time- if 

the phone is used for other purposes, it will be confiscated.) 

Money - There is not any place to spend it. Absolutely NO FOOD will be allowed in cabin areas. 
This includes gum, candy, snacks, etc. Bears are known to be in the area and are attracted by the 

smell of food in cabins. Any camper found with such items in their cabin or on their person will 

be sent home. This is for the safety of all campers. Also, no radios, TV, hairdryers, curling irons, 

tape recorders, watches, jewelry, firearms, firecrackers, or any type of fireworks or knives. 
 

There is not a phone available at camp.  In case of emergency call the 4-H office 283- 6170.  

Parents, do not ask your children to call home. All transportation arrangements must be made 

before camp.   
There is no mail delivered to camp so if you would like your child to receive a letter or postcard 

at camp, hand it to the camp staff at the registration desk during drop-off and we will deliver it to 

your camper for you! If you want letters and postcards to be read to all campers in jest at 

assemblies, then clearly mark on the letter or card "To be read at assemblies". 
  

Thank you and see you at camp! 

  

  

Kari O’Reilly 

4-H Program Representative 
 283-6173, koreilly@ucanr.edu 

 


